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	Parent Letter

ALERT: GET READY FOR THE BEST SCHOOL DAY EVER!
Hi PVNPS families,
We’ve got some exciting news to share - we are holding a School COLOUR Run! This year, we've got our eyes set on some important fundraising goals for our school, such as our School Mural, opening the Mindfulness area for students to access at lunchtimes, to purchase exciting maths equipment for students to continue to be engaged in learning and lastly to provide additional STEM resources for our amazing program. We are aiming to achieve a target of $25,000. We're reaching out to all our amazing families to join forces and make this a success. All it takes is 1. creating an online profile and 2. sharing your link with family and friends.
Please mark your calendars - we will be holding our Colour Run on Monday March 4th around the school at 2.15pm.
What is the School Fun Run?
It is an online fundraising program, where all students go home and create their own online profile. You get to pick your target prizes and work your way towards that goal. And here's the cool part – your profile comes with a unique cyber-safe link to share with your nearest and dearest, encouraging them to contribute towards reaching your target.
What do we need you to do?
All we need you to do this week is create an online profile at funrun.com.au. The class with the most profiles by Friday February 16th will all get an icy pole! 
This is an inclusive fundraiser we would love you to be apart of! If you would like to come down and watch your kids run, we would love to see you there! 
Thank you all in advance,

Community Engagement Committee,
PVNPS School Council
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